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Board Meetings are 
generally held monthly 

at F1 Property  
Management. If you 

would like to get on the 
agenda, please call F1 
Property Management. 
The Board is happy to 
meet with anyone who 

has a question, concern,  
or idea! 

BOARD OF 
DIRECTORS Spring 2015 

ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL 
COMMITTEE  

The ACC meets as needed. Please 
submit all plans/applications to 
F1 Property Management to get  

approval for any changes or  
additions to your lot.  

Children Playing 
There are kids in the neighborhood that play unsupervised and often run and bike through graveled 
areas in yards, which sprays the gravel in to the sidewalk and street. Please talk to your children about 
NOT doing this. Also there are often children playing in the streets and cars are speeding through. 
With vehicles parked on the street it is very dangerous. Many run the stop signs in the neighborhood. 
Please slow down, and please watch your children! Let’s stay safe! Thank you! 

Spring Barbecue! 
 

All owners and residents are invited to the StoneCreek Mead-
ows Neighborhood Party on Friday, May 1st at 6:00 p.m.!  
 
**Bring a chair and the HOA will provide the food.  
**Corner of 30 West and 1845 South 
**A bounce house will be there for children to play in!  
**All children MUST be supervised by a parent.  
**Food will be served from 6-7.  
**Anyone willing to help deliver flyers, prepare or serve food, 
supervise the bounce house, etc. please contact F1 or a 
Board member prior to this date. 
 

We hope to see everyone there! 

RV PARKING 
 

RV’s can only be parked for up to 
TWO days in preparation for use. 
If you store your RV off-site and 

park it in the street to get it 
ready to use, please make sure 
you abide by this time frame. 

YARD MAINTENANCE 
 

Please take time to spring clean 
your yard! Weeds should be 
sprayed and removed and 

maintenance should be regularly 
done. Check your gates to make 

sure they are in good repair.  

We need your email!  
Send it to  

f1property@infowest.com 


